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MINUTE I 10 - MAl 19, 1982 

FROM PACE NUMBER - 7 

SUBJECT: MODEL 700 - BOLT LOCK DELETION 

MODEL 700 • BOLT LOCK DELETION 

As directed during the October 1981 meeting, the Bolt Lock 
has been removed from the current production or Model 700's. 
Since this change is being made without product obsolescence, 
there will be no trade announcement and the order numbe~ remains 
the same. Letters of not1f1cation are being sent to ~ales 
personnel and our recommended gunsmiths. Procedures for 
repair of Model 700's are discussed in.P.T. Millener's letter 
of May 14, 1982. The basic guideline in that letter is to 
return a gun to the customer with the same features it had 
when it was sent to Re.mington • 

CON Fl DENTIAL-SU BJ ECT TO PROTECTIVE ORDER 
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